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.March12,2008

c.c.

Mr. Robert Thompson
Secretary to Cabinet (Health Issues)
Government ofNewfoundland and Labrador
P.O. Box 8700
St. John's,NL AlB 4J6

~
Dear ~ompson:

In response to your correspondence ofMarch 6, 2008, please knowthat Western Health is
reviewing our health records toconfmn that the results ofER PR testing, completed ByMount ..
Sinai (but not as part of the retesting process) were shared with appropriate physicians for review
with the patient. This review is limited to the three people named in your correspondence. I
understand, from your correspondence, that you are not requesting any additional· information
from us, specific to updating the NLCHI database.

Thank you for considering this response. Please contact me·ifyou have.questions.

Sincerely,

Susan Gillam
ChiefExecutive Officer· .

Ms. Lisa Hoddinott
Dr. Ken Jenkins V
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